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Sayers, Margery

From: John Cook <johnkcook@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 8:19 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Council Bi!l1-2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Please slow down development. Most schools are already past their limit.



Sayers, Margery

From: Kurt Schwarz <krschwa1@verizon.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:36 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB1-2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Howard Council:

I support CB1-2020. For too long our schools have been overburdened by development.

Kurt Schwarz
District 1
9045 Dunloggin Ct.
EllicottCity, MD 21042


